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Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 5:43 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: FW: Oakland Minimum Wage Survey - Respond for a chance to win!

 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: OaklandCTChamber@aol.com [mailto:OaklandCTChamber@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2014 4:42 PM 
To: OaklandCTChamber@aol.com 

Subject: Fwd: FW: Oakland Minimum Wage Survey - Respond for a chance to win! 

 
Dear Chamber Member: 
  
In order to get a wider response on the debate about the increase in the minimum wage in Oakland, the Metropolitan 
Chamber of Commerce would like our members to complete the below Oakland Minimum Wage survey. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Oakland Chinatown Chamber of Commerce 

 

From: Oakland Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce, Public Policy [mailto:isaac@kosreadgroup.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 8:03 AM 

To: Dan Quigley 
Subject: Oakland Minimum Wage Survey - Respond for a chance to win! 

 

   

 

  

    OakBiz 
    Advocacy Bulletin   
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Dear Oakland Chamber & Business Community Member: 

  

To better inform its public policy position around the issue of the minimum wage, 

the Oakland Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce is doing a survey of members and 

other Oakland businesses. Your input is critical. Please take 5-10 minutes to respond 

and encourage other businesses to do the same (please only one representative per 

business). This is a major public policy issue that will see action this year.  

  

Click here or cut and paste the following link in your browser to access the 

survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6BZQHGT.  

  

Please respond by next Tuesday, April 8, 2014. As an incentive for your response 

and provision of contact information, thanks to Starbucks for offering a $50 gift 
certificate that will be awarded to a randomly selected respondent. 

 

Thank you in advance for your input and we look forward to working together 
to ensure the best public policy is enacted for our community. 
  
Respectfully, 
  

Isaac Kos-Read 
Public Affairs Consultant 
Oakland Metropolitan Chamber of Commerce  
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